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COVID-19 Update #46 

 

 
 

 

TO:  All Club Residents and Family Members of Jacaranda Trace 

FROM: Gail Chase 

DATE:  October 26, 2020 

RE:  COVID-19 /Coronavirus Update #46 

Holding true to our promise of transparency,  throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, this memo is to 

advise you that a Jacaranda Trace Home Health employee tested positive for the COVID-19 virus. The 

employee’s condition was discovered  during our standard two-week testing cycle on October 22
nd

.  

The employee is isolating at home, is asymptomatic and doing fine.  The employee will remain 

isolated at home  until the isolation period has ended and a negative test result is confirmed.  As part of 

our protocols, subsequent to the employee testing positive, contact tracing was performed on those  

residents  the employee had contact with. One of those residents  has tested positive.  Like the 

employee, the  resident is  asymptomatic and doing fine and is isolating with assistance. The resident is 

homebound and has not had any contact with any Jacaranda Trace neighbors. The resident will 

continue to isolate for 14 days and until a negative test result is confirmed.   All other employees tested 

on October 22
nd

 had negative results.  In addition, we had a part-time Food & Beverage employee test 

positive for COVID-19 on October 24, 2020 and based on contact tracing conducted, we have not 

identified any exposed residents. This employee will also remain isolated at home until a positive test 

result is confirmed. 

 

All staff continue to follow best practice infection control procedures and wear masks at all times.  All 

appropriate agencies including the Department of Health and Agency for Health Care Administration 

(AHCA) have been notified.    

 

While we do not anticipate any further changing of restrictions, it is important that we continue to 

strictly adhere to the protocols that we have in place.  Continue to wear your masks when outside of 

your condo, continue to report any sickness or temperatures above 99.6, continue to report your out-of-

state travel and out-of-state visitors.  With the number of cases rising in Florida, vigilance is the key to 

maintaining the safety of our communities. 

 

Please be assured that the health and safety of all residents and staff continues to be our priority and we 

will continue to keep you informed.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 
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